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April 4, 2018 

 
 
 

Discontinuation of PSC75U Series 
 

 
 
Dear Valued Phihong Customer: 
 
This notice serves as Phihong’s formal announcement that effective immediately the PSC75U series of 
desktop adapters is being discontinued. The discontinuation of key components utilized in the PSC75U 
adapter series has necessitated the discontinuation of the series. 
 
The recommended alternate to the PSC75U series is the PSA120U-L6 series of desktop adapters, and 
the datasheet for the PSA120U-L6 series can be accessed at 
http://phihong.com/admin/uploads/PSA120U-L6.pdf. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Thomas Chin 
Sr. Marketing Manager 
Phihong USA Corp. 
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